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Special Meeting 
January 7, 2021 at 7:00 pm 

 Google Meet 
 
 
Meeting Opened By:  Pat Reilly, Chairman at 7:00 pm   
  
Commissioners Present: Patrick Reilly, Thomas Fitzgerald, Brian Sharnick, Ron Bolmer,  Jay 
Nezvesky, Tim Whelan 
 
Chiefs - Chris Ward, Steve Murphy, Paul Basso, Bill Halstead   
Marshal’s- Rich Frampton, Steve Murphy 
 
 
Jay Nezvesky, Chairman of the Budget Committee, presented the budget that the committee has 
proposed after reviewing each of the Chiefs and Fire Marshals budget submittals.  
 
Jay Nesvesky made a motion to accept this budget be submitted to the First Selectman and 
Finance Director. 
This budget is in the amount of $1,479,554.00 which is only a $39,646.00 (2.7%) increase, this is 
also excluding figures that are input from the Finance Director for items such as Insurance, Social 
Security, Retirement and Salary increases etc.. 
Tom Fitzgerald Second 
 
There was discussion on how the solar has helped with saving funds, adding funds for an upgrade for 
a required Fire Software, and a reminder that gear and air packs will be needed. 
A vote was taken and the motion to accept the budget as presented passed unanimously. 
 
 
 
Tim Whelan made a motion to adjourn the meeting 
Seconded by Jay Nezvesky 
Meeting adjourned at 7:19. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Nancy Schreiner, BOFC Clerk 
 


